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Monday 13th July 2015 
 

 

 

Dear Year 2 Parents and Carers, 
 
On Friday the children’s annual school reports will be handed out. As part of this 
there will be an open afternoon on Friday 17th July at 2pm. This will be held in 
your child’s classroom. Please enter the school building through the school office 
entrance on the upper site.  
 
This will give you the opportunity to:  

- Read your child’s report 
- Ask the class teacher any questions 
- Look at the learning environment within the classroom 
- Look through all of your child’s books from the past year 
- Look at your child’s learning journal from independent learning times 
- Take home your child’s books from the year (please bring a bag with you to 

do this).  
 
We will be keeping a small selection of books that show good examples of work. If 
we wish to keep your child’s the class teacher will let you know.  
After you have finished looking at your child’s work you will be free to take your 
child. This includes any siblings you have across the school.  
 
Kind regards, 
The Year 2 team 
 
  


